
 

 

 

 

 

 

Digester Doc Building Stronger Collaborative Efforts In RNG 

May3, 2023 

Digester Doc and BPC Instruments have just signed an agreement establishing Digester Doc as 
the company's service and repair provider in North America.  This agreement is a major 
milestone for both companies. It will enable BPC Instruments to expand its reach in the North 
American market while providing Digester Doc with an exciting opportunity to work with a 
highly reputable brand. 

"We are thrilled to announce this partnership with BPC Instruments," said Will Charlton, 
President of Digester Doc. "Our team of highly skilled technicians is excited to provide 
exceptional service and support to BPC Instruments' customers in North America." 

BPC Instruments is a globally recognized brand in the scientific instrumentation market, 
specializing in high-quality laboratory equipment for the measurement of various physical and 
chemical parameters. Their products are known for their accuracy, reliability, and user-
friendliness and are used by researchers, academics, and professionals across various industries. 

Under the agreement, Digester Doc will provide maintenance, repair, and calibration services for 
BPC Instruments' North American customers. The agreement will enable BPC Instruments to 
expand its customer base in North America while ensuring that its existing customers receive 
prompt and reliable support. 

CEO of BPC stated, “We have enjoyed a long and trustable business relationship with Digester 
Doc over the past several years. They have been one of our best industrial references in the 
American biogas industry, demonstrating a high level of expertise in using BPC’s instruments to 
solve a variety of production issues in biogas plants. We are thrilled about this new partnership 
and look forward to working closely with the Digester Doc team to provide excellent service to 
our US clients while exploring new opportunities for business growth and expansion in the North 
American biogas sector.”  

We believe that this partnership will be mutually beneficial, and we look forward to continuing a 
long and successful relationship with BPC Instruments.  We are committed to providing the 
highest level of service to all of our customers. We are excited to work with BPC Instruments to 
service their North American clients while continuing to grow and expand our laboratory and 
services to meet an ever-growing industry with quality and integrity. 

For more information about BPC Instruments, visit their website at: 

https://bpcinstruments.com/ 


